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January 10, 2013
REGARDING: NAME CHANGE DUE TO MARRIAGE
To Whom It May Concern:

I, Vereen Williams is the CEQO/PRESDENT of Five Star 1 Group Incorporated
(Document number P12000041904)

I’'m writing this letter to inform you of a name change. On the Sunbiz.com I'm currently listed as:
Vereen Reynolds please make the change to my new married name: Vereen Williams.

If you have any questions, please call me at 407-222-3889

Thank you,
VW m’“"”
Vereen Williams

3703-10 S. Lake Orlando Pkwy N
Orlando, FL 32808 : 4002428062494




